
Application Fee 

Network Rail has paid a lump sum of E2,550 to LB of Camden on which applications to 
discharge the conditions of planning application 2006/3387/P will be debited. The reference 
number of the payment is D2190 TC270. 

The attached spreadsheet illustrates the balance of the account and Vito Capri (King's Cross 
team) is acting in an administrative role within Planning Services to ensure that the payment is 
debited correctly. 

If you require any further information or have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me 
on 020 7904 7419. 
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Senior Town Planner 
Steven.TaylorO.networkrail.co.uk 

CC. Vito Capri. Planning Services. LB of Camden, Argyle Street, London, WC1 H 8EQ 


